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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 79TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

March 21, 2005

TO: Honorable Todd Staples, Chair, Senate Committee on Transportation & Homeland Security 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Deputy Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB298 by Wentworth (Relating to the creation of an offense involving the supervision of a 
vehicle operator holding an instruction permit.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Transportation Code to make it an offense for a person who is supervising a 
driver who holds an instruction permit to sleep, to be intoxicated, or to be involved in an activity that 
prevents the person from observing and responding to actions of the driver.

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.
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